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UNITED STATES

{y g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
''

3. :y WASHINGTON,0. C. 20SS5

t / November 13, 1979y
*...+

Mr. John W. Egan
A. T. Kearney, Inc.
Management Consultants
699 Prince Street
P.O. Box 1405 IN RESPONSE REFER
Alexandria, VA 22313 TO F01A-79-434

Dear Mr. Egan:

This is in response to your letter of October 11, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
proposal submitted in response to contract solicitation NRC RFP No. RS-
0SD-79-002 and other documentation regarding this solicitation.

Pursuant to your letter of October 25, 1979, you have revised your
request to include only the winning technical proposal for this solicitation.
Enclosed is a copy of the non-proprietary version of this proposal.

No written legal determinations or opinions were made relating to possible
conflict of interest on the part of Personnel Decisions, Inc.

Sincerely,

k |j<yk
L , John C. Carr, Acting Director/

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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